
                                                                                                                            
 
 

 

 
The Big Red Bus is Coming Back to SGC 

 
Wednesday January 5th   9am – 4 pm   

 

The CCT has made it easy to donate close to home, we are 
hosting an 

 
January Blood Drive 

14859 Ingraham Blvd (HOA Clubhouse) 
 

 Come on out and help Save a Life…. 

                                                Contact Mark Vaccaro@ 

610-451-3370 or Markvaccaro.sgc.cct@gmail.com    

 to make your appointment today or go onto the website 

                                 https://donor.oneblood.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/1099720 

 

Please note that appointments will be honored before walk ups… 

Please help the CCT promote another successful Blood Drive by filling all 

our appointments 

 

Scan this code to make an 

appointment 
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